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Your schools need you!

Dear Parents / Carers,

At Weston Schools Federation, we would really like to start a PTA to enhance our community engagement and
opportunities for our pupils. We want to working together to ensure our children have the best possible experiences
during their time at our schools; continuing to provide those endless opportunities we strive for.

What is the PTA?

The PTA (Parent Teacher Association) is an open community of parent volunteers working alongside the school and
teachers (staff) to benefit the school and ensure the best educational experience for all its students.

We are looking for parent/carer volunteers who would like to play a part in creating a PTA for the Weston Schools
Federation, alongside Nicki Windle and Navneet Juttla.

The aim of our PTA

e Organising fun, affordable and enjoyable events across the year for our children and community
e Raising money for our schools to support our children and families

Successful events could include discos, movie nights, fairs, pop-up gift shops, second-hand uniform sales, providing
refreshments at other school-organised events and many more. We would love to hear your ideas too!

How you can help?

Begin by completing the online Weston Schools Federation PTA google form. We will then invite those interested to
meet and set up the PTA officially, establishing key roles.

Once the PTA is formed our aim is that will start to plan lots of fun activities. The more members of the PTA we have
the better things will be; you can help by attending helping to plan and organise events, fundraising, social media
posts, baking, serving drinks, manning stalls, securing prizes from local organisations and helping to set up equipment.

There are all sorts of skills we will need! We are grateful for any time you can spare us; we appreciate life is busy.
Interested in finding out more...
Please speak to Nicki Windle or Navneet Juttla if you have any questions or anything you wish to discuss.

We are really excited to be working with you on this next exciting project for the Weston Schools Federation. Thank
you in advance for your support with this.

Best wishes,

Nicki Windle Navneet Juttla


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tdB2mzkx0Y_T_DWXhrscGR48PnFsA_ZoiTizu_KhxOg/edit

